
For years I have supported the Clean Energy Jobs Bill in its various incarnations.  The bill now before you 

has been well-tempered by bipartisan negotiation and represents our only realistic chance to actually 

reach climate care goals set by previous legislatures.  Due to climate change and the wildfires its spawns, 

I can no longer spend my summers in Oregon.  Last summer only a sudden change of wind saved our 

family farm (home to three generations) from wildfire.  But that is not why I consider the Clean Energy 

Jobs Bill to be such a crucial opportunity for Oregonians.  We can no longer postpone taking 

responsibility to salvage for future generations a habitable remnant of the world we have known and 

and still love.    Sincerely, D. Joan Kalvelage 810 Faith Ave.  Ashland, OR 97520 


